
 

      

       

    

 

 

 

  
  

 

   

    

   

     

  

    

 

 

Medical Supplies Update: New Pharmacy 

Benefit, Blood Pressure Monitors, and Blood 

Pressure Cuffs, Effective June 1, 2022 
May 12, 2022 

Note: The following information replaces the alert entitled “Addition of Blood Pressure Monitors 

and Blood Pressure Cuffs to Medi-Cal Rx,” published May 9, 2022. 

Effective June 1, 2022, personal home use blood pressure monitors and blood pressure cuffs 

for use with personal home blood pressure monitoring devices will be a covered benefit under 

Medi-Cal Rx as a pharmacy-billed item. Covered products are restricted to the newly created 

List of Covered Personal Blood Pressure Monitoring Devices and Blood Pressure Cuffs found on 

the Medi-Cal Rx Web Portal. Quantity and billing restrictions apply. Please refer to the List of 

Covered Medical Supplies Product Descriptions and Billing Information for billing and 

reimbursement information. 
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https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Personal_Blood_Pressure_Monitoring_Devices_and_Cuffs.xls
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Medical_Supplies_Product_Descriptions_and_Billing_Information.xlsx
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Medical_Supplies_Product_Descriptions_and_Billing_Information.xlsx



